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Everyone,
As I stated last night, the Student Conduct Code is currently being examined for revisions. I have 
attached the proposed revisions. Please look them over and offer me any feedback you may have. 
If there are other revisions you think should be considered then let me know about them as 
well. Any and all suggestions are appreciated!
Best,
Matt

-- 
Matt Graham
Undergraduate Student Government President
Chemical Engineering at Stony Brook University
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